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23/11/20 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

We are introducing a new system to care for your son if he is injured and unable to take part in his Games lesson 

fully.  

 

Should your son be injured or ill and unable to take part fully in his Games activity, please email our School Matron 

on matron@rgshw.com and copy in his Form Tutor. Matron will then provide him with a card to show his Games 

staff. This will advise them of how long he is to be off for, when he can return and if the reason requires him to be 

inside or not. It is your son’s responsibility to collect this card from Matron. Pupils should still attend in kit with a 

warm jacket and will be expected to help their group in some form which could include observation and analysis 

of peers, scoring, umpiring/refereeing, peer coaching, flexibility/stretching work or participating at a level they feel 

comfortable with. 

 

Should your son have an illness that means he would benefit from not being outside for a prolonged period of 

time, the following provision has been made. After being registered for Games and showing his teacher the card, 

your son should then: 

 

• Years 7, 8 & 9 – report to the Sports Hall 
• Years 10 & 11 – report to the Library for Private Study 
• Year 12 – sign out at the Student Hub, showing the Attendance Officer your card, or go to Private Study 

in the Library. 
 

This policy has been put in place so that all boys, whatever their physical condition or standard, are able to receive 

the best Physical Education provision possible. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

David P Durning 
 

David Durning 

Head of Student Development 

dpd@rgshw.com 
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